
Suzanne Northcott, SFCA and 
Tatjana Mirkov-Popovicki, SFCA 
were on hand to talk and dem-
onstrate figurative drawing with 
the help of dancers Roxy Ham-
ilton and Sophie Willis from the 
Metropolitan Ballet Academy.  

Many of those attending joined 
in the sketching making it a 
great interactive evening of 
wine, song, dance and art.

On October 20th, the Federation of Canadian Artists held its first 
Thumbnail Session at the Federation Gallery.  This interactive art series is 
an opportunity for art lovers to mingle and discuss technique, style and 
influences with Senior Signature Artists in a fun and casual atmosphere 

that encourages participants to join in.

Thumbnail Session
A Study of the Dancer’s Form


